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I am writing today in support of this bill on undetectable firearms. These bills are no-

nonsense attempts and allowing the ability to make or own an undetectable weapon 

is simply ridiculous. We have got to start protecting our children from the fear they 

live in each day that someday their school will be next. Though this bill isn’t a be-all-

end-all, it’s a good attempt. 


